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 BUS INFORMATION 
 

 

 

Timetables for all buses going to and from the South Wolds Academy and Sixth Form can be downloaded from our 

website: - www.southwolds.co.uk/parents/buses  

 

You will also find useful information on other bus services used. Please bear in mind that bus operators and times can 

change, you will find the most up to date information on the Nottingham County Council website. 

 

We work in partnership with Nottingham Transport to ensure that the buses are punctual and reliable.  If you encounter 

any problems with the service please contact the school office on 0115 937 3506 or Nottingham Transport on 0300 500 

80 80 for more persistent issues. 

 

We are committed to doing all that we can to ensure that every student is safe on the bus and that behaviour is good.  If 

behaviour is not good, then we do impose sanctions in line with our Behaviour Management Policy.  In rare instances, 

we will work with Nottingham Transport to ban students from the bus where behaviour is below our expectations.  Any 

concerns about behaviour on the bus should be reported to the school on 0115 937 3506. 

 

Pupils currently attending a catchment school should apply for bus passes in the first instance with Nottingham County 

Council Transport online at: - www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/travel-to-schools 

 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council will advise on your allocated bus.  
 

 

Trent Barton – www.trentbarton.co.uk/services/keyworth  

Keyworth is also served by Trent Barton’s ‘The Keyworth’.  The timetable can be viewed by visiting the website above. 

 


